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Why Are Fares Required in Leadville? 

Fare-free travel is funded by the new 0.5% sales tax being 
collected in the seven jurisdictions from Eagle County that voted 
in favor of forming Core Transit in November of 2022. 

As Leadville is not part of Eagle County, this initiative does not 
extend to this community. Therefore, fares are still required for 
public transportation services in Leadville. 

Please note that future changes to this policy may occur based 
on community decisions and developments. 

If you have any questions, please email info@CoreTransit.org 


